
From:  Tom Errico <thomas.errico@tylin.com> 
To: Helen Donaldson <HCD@portlandmaine.gov> 
Date:  4/2/2015 8:16 AM 
Subject:  RE: 1210 Brighton Ave 
 
Nell - The plans look fine and I have no further comment. 
Thanks 
Thomas A. Errico, PE 
Senior Associate 
Traffic Engineering Director 
[T.Y. Lin International]T.Y. Lin International 
12 Northbrook Drive 
Falmouth, ME 04105 
207.781.4721 (main) 
207.347.4354 (direct) 
207.400.0719 (mobile) 
207.781.4753 (fax) 
thomas.errico@tylin.com<mailto:thomas.errico@tylin.com> 
Visit us online at www.tylin.com<http://www.tylin.com> 
Twitter | Facebook | LinkedIn | YouTube 
 
"One Vision, One Company" 
 
Please consider the environment before printing. 
 
From: Helen Donaldson [mailto:HCD@portlandmaine.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2015 4:58 PM 
To: Tom Errico 
Subject: Fwd: 1210 Brighton Ave 
 
Tom, 
 
See attached regarding the hotel on Brighton.  They were trying to take care of your outstanding comment on pavement markings.  Let me know 
if they have? 
 
Thanks, 
Nell 
 
 
_____________________________________ 
Nell Donaldson 
City of Portland Planning Division 
389 Congress Street 
Portland, Maine 04101 
874-8723 
hcd@portlandmaine.gov<mailto:hcd@portlandmaine.gov> 
 
Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about government business may 
be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to 
the public and/or the media if requested.    


